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Last week we got the permission to sell books and material at a book stand in our witnessing street two 

times a week. Because of vacation and the stay of members of the Norwegian Family with us we can go 

witnessing for a longer time. In spite of that only few people came to the center. But those who came have 

been very positive and are still interested to know more about the Principles. Some other people have 

called and promise to come when their vacations are over. 

 

As there will be election of the Swedish Parliament in September, all different political groups will start 

campaigns in order to spread their propaganda, especially the parties of the left. According to that we 

composed a small paper concerning the character of Communism and its way of coming to power. 

 

Last week we started translating the new book by Mr. [Young Hwi] Kim into Swedish. At present two 

physical mothers of Family members are staying with us. They have accepted the way of the Divine 

Principle as their own and seem to enjoy life in the Family. 

 

Many people envy our Family because of our community. There are a lot of youngsters in Sweden living 

in communes, partly Communist and partly Christian, but lacking the base for a harmonious life giving 

strength to face all problems of everyday life. 

 

We are very thankful for the opportunity to follow the True Family which will soon include all mankind.  


